
If you remove my right to choose my daughter’s health future, then you’re also going to remove her 
right to a public education.  
 
Continuing to try to force every parent into a vaccination choice is obscene and I will never submit.  
 
My son suffered a neurological injury, thanks to over-vaccination. I’ll never subject my school age child 
to vaccination. It is my right as her mother to choose, and especially after what happened to my eldest 
son, when I so stupidly trusted what I was told by the doctor. 
 
I don’t know why, besides lobbyists for a 36 billion annual industry, these vaccines are being 
implemented with such force, but you’ll get nothing but resistance from me. I’ll not poison my child with 
toxic sludge adjuvants just so she can get a substandard education, after all.  
 
When is enough, enough? When will people writing these bills have a conscience for what they’re really 
saying? That seems to be “force them all, forget the consequences.”  
 
I can only hope more parents will stand up to the bullying and force and choose to home school, if our 
right to make informed health decisions in our children’s lives is removed.  
 
Oppose HB 3063! 
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